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Honorable members: 

 

I oppose rank choice voting for the reason that the other states that use it don't help 

or represent the people as the Constitution calls for. One voter, one vote. I would 

submit that the US Supreme Ct will overturn this if it becomes law as it destroys the 

voting process it envisioned. We have much, much more important issues that 

Oregon is suffering through right now than this issue.  

 

Brian Dirks  


